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Frequently Asked Questions 
 
When is VBS? 
VBS 2024 will be Monday, July 15-Friday, July 19, 8:30am-12pm. 
 

Who can participate? 
Our VBS is open to all families for children 5 years old (as of July 15, 2024)-completed 6th grade students.  
VBS is open to our Mount Vernon Baptist Church families as well as families from the community. 
 
Is there a cost for VBS? 
No, VBS is a free camp! 
 
How do I register? 
You can register at mountvernon.church/kids. Pre-registration only, and space is limited. 
 
Can I volunteer? 
If you are interested in volunteering, please register at mountvernon.church/kids.  We will contact you to get 
any additional information needed and to confirm your volunteer role. Volunteers, please be sure and register 
any children that will attend VBS with you, including any children 4 and under who will attend childcare.                    
All volunteers are asked to attend our VBS Volunteer Training on Sunday, July 7, 2pm-4pm.   
 
Can my middle or high school student volunteer? 
We love serving alongside our middle and high school students, completed 7th grade and older. All youth 
volunteers will also register online and attend the VBS Volunteer Training on Sunday, July 7, 2pm-4pm. 
 
Will there be an online option? 
This year we are excited to offer live streaming of our VBS Worship Rally each morning!  This will be live 
streamed to mountvernon.church/live each morning from 9:30am-10am. 
 
What if I register but find out we aren’t able to attend after all? 
If you register and your plans change, please email mives@mountvernon.church to let us know. 
 
What safety precautions and procedures will be in place? 
Keeping our kids safe is a top priority! All of our volunteers are background checked, trained, and working in 
pairs. We ask that children attending Mount Vernon Kids classes and programming be symptom-free without 
the aid of medication for 24 hours.   
 
What will my kids need to bring to VBS each day? 
We ask that each child brings their own nut-free snack and a water bottle. Both will remain in their Small Group 
room throughout the day. A disposable water bottle and ice pop will be provided to each child at Rec. Kids 
should wear play clothes and comfortable shoes. 
 
What support is available for children with special needs and/or health concerns? 
Please contact Ashley Jones, Children’s Ministry Assistant - Special Needs Ministry 
(ajones@mountvernon.church), to discuss support and accommodations available to create a safe and 
comfortable experience for your child.  
 
Once you’ve registered, watch your email for additional information leading up to VBS!  If you have further 
questions, please email us at mives@mountvernon.church or call Michelle at (804) 270-6600, x118. 
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